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The Woolgoolga High School Careers Day has been running for 12 years in the current 
format. The collaborative effort between Woolgoolga High School and the Woolgoolga & 
Northern Beaches Chamber of Commerce allows students the opportunity to gain first-hand 
knowledge from the relevant industries they are interested in pursuing as a career. 
 
The 2024 CAREERS DAY will be held on WEDNESDAY 22 MAY beginning from 1pm at the 
school. 
 
For your information, students are provided with the opportunity from over 100 possible 
careers to attend 3 career sessions to learn from professionals and experts in those fields.  
 
2024 CAREERS DAY SCHEDULE TIMES 

12:50pm Arrival of presenters in library for introductory briefing 

1:10pm Students arrive in the WHS forum for formal briefing 

1:20 – 1:50pm Session 1 – 30mins 

1:55 – 2:25pm  Session 2 – 30mins 

2:30 – 3pm Session 3 – 30mins 
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